
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Financial Project ID: 436983-1-52-01 June 2018 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s contractor, American Lighting and 

Signalization, LLC, will be constructing new sidewalk around Blackstone Park 

on 23rd Street W from 14th Avenue W to Business US 41/Valencia Drive in early 

June 2018. The project limits are also identified on the project map below. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

 Sidewalk construction 

 Drainage improvements 

 Fencing 

 New signing and pavement markings 

 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

 Construction begins early June 2018 and ends in late summer/early fall 2018 

 Expect daytime lane closures from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

 Expect nighttime lane closures from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m.  

 Lane closures are subject to weather delays 

 Please be alert for construction crews 

 Construction costs are estimated at $338,000 

PROJECT CONTRACTOR 

American Lighting and Signalization, LLC 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Lauren Hatchell, Community Outreach Manager 
(941) 708-4418 
lauren.hatchell@dot.state.fl.us 

Zachary Burch, Communications Manager 
(239) 225-1950 
zachary.burch@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

www.SWFLroads.com   |   twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL   |   facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

Swflroads.com/23rdstw/14thavetous41.pdf 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

Sidewalk Construction Project  

23rd Street West from 14th Avenue W to Business US 41 in Manatee County  
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